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Thursday 5th December 2024 

Year 6 Parent/Carer Information Meeting 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

I am sure that we would all agree that Year 6 is a particularly special and important year, being the final 
year of primary school. We take our duty to support Year 6 children to be as ready for secondary school as 
possible very seriously. These current children have also experienced disruption to their education in 
recent years, due to the pandemic. With this in mind, we would like to invite you to a meeting on Tuesday 
14th January at 6:00pm; we are suggesting this time to hopefully make the meeting as accessible as 
possible to all of our Year 6 families.  
 
At the sharing information part of the meeting, which is expected to last around 30-40 minutes, we will 
share important information primarily about the Year 6 curriculum, Year 6 wellbeing and the transition to 
secondary school. We will also talk about the statutory assessments for Year 6 and what to expect 
regarding these. In addition, we will provide you with some materials that you may find useful in 
supporting your child(ren). There will then be opportunity for you to ask questions and speak to Year 6 
teachers and myself, should you wish to.  
 
We would anticipate closing the meeting no later than 7:00pm.  
 

I am writing to let you know about this meeting well in advance because to let you know after the 
Christmas break would give very little notice. We will send out a text reminder in January and include the 
date on our weekly newsletter. Hopefully, as many Year 6 parents/carers as possible will be able to attend. 
 
If you have any questions about any of the above, please do contact us.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
Mrs H Stephenson 
Acting Headteacher 
   
 
 
 
 


